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St. Piran’s Day - Thanks all staff, children and parents for their support in the run up to celebrations and particular thanks to Governor Marna Blundy for her help with the dance and music – the children were fantastic, brilliantly behaved and a credit to themselves, their families and their school.

Letters – as you will be aware, we regularly send letters home electronically – for example, last week there were lunch special events, a new vegan menu, e safety advice and information about a new family hub in Penzance. All letters go onto the website in the information for parents section here, but if you need paper copies, please see myself or Sharon.
This week in Kynsa 
In Kynsa we have been learning all about life on the farm and where our food comes from.
We have our own farm shop in class at the moment and have enjoyed learning all about the real fruit and vegetables that are in there.
Our focus story is The Little Red Hen and we are hoping to be able to make our own bread by following simple instructions.
We have also been showing lots of care and compassion when Miss Endicott has had to bring in lambs that need a little bit more care attention. Keep up the great work Kynsa!

Down on the Farm
Last week was an extremely wet one! The goats still managed to find time to run around, climb on their table and generally eat everything. Hopefully, as we approach Easter, the weather starts to improve and we can start to spend more and more time up with Milo and Donut! Their paddock is still very green, full of toys and provides lots of stimulation for them. We are currently building a goat-inspired tree house to add even more entertainment and enrich their little lives further. The chickens - Lady, Zelda and Bobby - spend their days chatting through the fence with the goats, foraging for bugs and enjoying their corn. Our new saplings have arrived from the Woodland Trust, which means we now have over 200 new trees to plant, including: oak, hazel, silver birch, crab apple and rowan! 

This Weeks Headlines
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March – To help us celebrate world book day, please can children dress up as any character from any book – please not football kits!

Outdoor Learning and Hygge Days – Please wear warm and old clothes on 11th and 20th March

Times tables Rock Stars – Children in Teyr and Peswara are loving the TT Rock Stars battles with other schools. Many thanks for your support – we have children in Peswara who are approaching 3 correct answers per second, and children in Teyr approaching 2 per second.

Path into School – Thanks for waiting – path into school now safe and secure.




Dates for your diary 
05/03/24 – St Piran’s Day
07/03/24 – World Book Day
11/03/24 – Outdoor Learning Day 4 (please wear old and warm clothes)
20/03/24 – Hygge Day 4 (please wear old and warm clothes)
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
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